March 2020

Dear Radar Client,

We are sure you have concerns about the Coronavirus as we do. We want you to know
we have always taken pride in the cleanliness of our vehicles. We are taking additional
steps to ensure our passengers and chauffeurs are traveling in vehicles that are
thoroughly cleaned multiple times each day during this health crisis. In addition, our
chauffeurs have been asked to avoid the pleasantry of a handshake.

The likelihood of becoming infected on an airplane or in a public transportation vehicle
is about the same as any other place where many people gather such as restaurants,
stadiums, theaters, and nightclubs.

We place great emphasis on your safety as well as the health and safety of our
employees. Our vehicles are cleaned between each trip with anti-bacterial cleaning
products for your protection as well as keeping our chauffeurs safe.

The Center for Disease Control [website: cdc.gov] has issued a statement indicating
domestic travel in the U.S. is still safe and there is no need to cancel trips or events held
within the U.S. The CDC recommends travelers take the following precautions:

e Avoid close contact with people who are sick.

o Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash. Clean
and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces such as handles, seatbelt
buckles, air vents, buttons, and armrests using a disinfectant wipe.

o Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after
going to the bathroom; before eating; and after blowing your nose, coughing, or
sneezing.

» If soap and water are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer that
contains 60% to 95% alcohol.

We wanted to share this information with you so you may travel with us with confidence.

~=

Sincerel;f//z
.

Nathan Sanford
CEO

Unified Human Services Transportation Systems, Inc.
P.O. Box 13825
Roanoke, Virginia 24037
Phone: (540) 343-1721 e (800) 964-5707
Fax: (540) 266-7198
Email: radar@radartransit.org



